
 
Green Township, NJ, April 6, 2020-  Mayor Phillips of Green 
Township today announced that the Green Township Community Messaging 
System is now available to all residents. This System replaces the 
previous “Swift911” system and further enhances all communications with our 
residents. This new service is free and will allow individuals 
to receive notifications on potentially hazardous situations involving weather, 
traffic and other emergencies, as well as upcoming community events, township 
services and local news. 
  
Individuals who were previously signed up for Swift911with your home 
telephone number will be automatically enrolled, but are encouraged to review 
and update their information in the new platform to ensure accuracy.  Please 
visit www.greentwp.com for the link to the new community messaging 
system or text GREENNJ to 67283 from your cell phone to opt-in to receive 
alerts via email, text or voice message.  
  
“Green Township Community Messaging System strengthens Green 
Township officials’ ability to communicate with residents when it matters most,” 
said Mayor Phillips. “This service allows for critical communication with the 
public and provides individuals with the information needed to stay safe or take 
precautions during hazardous or emergency situations. In addition, this 
platform will enable us to share upcoming community events or news in a more 
streamlined method.” 
 

 

 

http://www.greentwp.com/

